
Reason for Permissive Change Request 
 
The following changes were made to the SBG900:  
1) A small piece of copper tape which grounds the tuner shield to the back 
plate was added.  
2) A small cut was made into the insulation of the external antenna's cable. 
Its shield was then grounded to the main circuit board. 
No other changes were made. 
 
Photos of the changes and a new test report are being uploaded. 


